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NGE Named to University of Illinois 
College of Law’s Employer Honor Roll
We are pleased to announce that NGE has been named 
to the University of Illinois College of Law’s Employer 
Honor Roll for the third consecutive year. We received 
the Gold Level award.

This award recognizes employers who hired recent 
College of Law graduates in the Classes of 2022, 2023 
and 2024.

We are proud to receive this award. We also look 
forward to continuing to partner with the College of Law 
and welcome future graduates to the firm.

Click here to learn more about the Employer Honor Roll.

https://law.illinois.edu/careers/employer-honor-roll/

